
DETROIT LODGE NO. 7  

INTERNATIONAL SHIPMASTERS' ASSOCIATION 

DETROIT, MICHIGAN 

June 20, 2001  

TO: Membership of Detroit Lodge No. 7  

The official minutes of the Detroit/St. Clair Operations Working Group meeting held in Sarnia on April 
19, 2001 have been released. Capt. Pat Owens, Chairman of the lodge's Navigation Committee, 
represented Detroit Lodge No. 7 at that meeting. He has sent the Lodge a report on his view of the 
various agenda items discussed.  

A copy of the official minutes, and Capt. Owens report to the lodge are enclosed. If you have any 
questions regarding any of the agenda items, please contact Capt. Owens (phone: 810-364-8374).  

Hopefully, a new lodge roster will be issued soon. If you have moved and forgot to notify the lodge, or 
if your roster entry needs to be corrected in any way, please advise me as soon as possible. I can be 
contacted by phone (248-615-7556), by E-Mail (PJagenow@AOL.com) or by U.S. Mail (18258 
Mayfield, Livonia, MI 48152-3238).  

Both the Waterford Observer & Eccentric of May 10, 2001 and the Oakland Press of June 3, 2001 
printed feature stories about the Pride of Michigan and the Sea Cadet Program. Member Luke Clyburn 
was mentioned in both feature stories and also appeared in a photograph that accompanied the Oakland 
Press story. Congratulations to Luke on his 25 years of service to the Sea Cadet Program.  

As a reminder to all lodge members, I am always pleased to pass along stories and articles about lodge 
members that appear in media around the Great Lakes. However, I don't see all of them so feel free to 
bring them to my attention. Don't be bashful. I think this is an excellent way to keep the lodge informed 
of the far-reaching activities of all of our members.  

Mark the date of Sunday, July 22, 2001 on your calendars. A lodge picnic for the members of the lodge, 
the Auxiliary and their guests will be held on the grounds of the J.W. Westcott Co. This is a social get 
together and an effort to bring the lodge up to date on the lodge's Convention planning. It is also an 
opportunity to view the Parade of Tall Ships scheduled to be held on that date on the Detroit River. 
More details will follow in a couple of weeks.  

Fraternally yours,  

Paul M. Jagenow  

Secretary-Treasurer  
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